
          

Honorable Council 

City of Newark, Ohio 

September 26, 2012  

 

There was a meeting of the Service Committee in Council Chambers 

following the Finance Committee, on Monday, September 24, 2012. These 

members were present: 

 

Jeff Rath, Chair   Ryan Bubb 

Ed Houdeshell   Shirley Stare 

Duke Frost 

  

We wish to report: 

 

1. Ordinance No 12-34 changing the zoning classification of certain 
real property, generally described as 363 North 21

st
 Street, City 

of Newark, Licking County, Ohio from that of single family 

residence- RL – Low Density District, to LB-Limited Intensity 

Business District was reviewed. 

 

Law Director- stated that historically these types of ordinances 

are read at Council, which constitutes the first reading; Council 

then refers the ordinance to Planning Commission. Planning 

Commission holds a public hearing and the Commission votes 

whether to send back to council for another public hearing, which 

constitutes a second reading. 

 

Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, second by Ms. Stare 

Motion passed with a vote of 5-0.    

   

2. Resolution No 12-79 authorizing and directing the Mayor of the 
City of Newark, Ohio and the Director of Public Service to enter 

into a modified agreement with the Licking County Board of 

Commissioners to allow for the use of certain personal property 

necessary for use in the Licking County Building Code Department 

was considered.  

 

Director Rhodes- stated that when the City transferred the 

Building Code Department to the County the City allowed the 

department use of six (6) vehicles. This is a modified agreement 

with the County to start bringing those vehicles back to the City 

of Newark this year. 

 

Motion by Mr. Bubb, second by Mr. Houdeshell to send to full 

Council 

 

Director Rhodes- stated that he has spoken to Jack Pryor and he 

is aware of the agreement and feels the schedule is fair as well 

as the Commissioners. 

Mr. Houdeshell- inquired as to what we were going to use the 

vehicles for. 



Director Rhodes- stated that we are going to check with the City 

Engineers office, the Water Department to see if there is any use 

for them. He stated that the vehicles are pick-up trucks and have 

very high mileage and may end up in the next public auction.  

 

Motion passed by a 5-0 vote. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chair, Jeff Rath 


